
BOROUGH OF TINTON FALLS              R-23-037 

COUNTY OF MONMOUTH 

 

RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING ACCEPTANCE OF 

APPLICATIONS FOR CANNABIS LICENSES BETWEEN 

FEBRUARY 15 AND MARCH 15 

 

WHEREAS, the Borough Council has adopted an ordinance to authorize the issuance of 

cannabis licenses in the Borough, subject to the conditions and restrictions set forth in the 

Ordinance; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Borough Council previously authorized the acceptance of applications 

for prospective licensees for 30 days in November 2022, and now desires to authorize another 

period for the acceptance of applications; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Cannabis Sub-committee has prepared an application form to be 

completed by applicants for said cannabis licenses; and 

 

WHEREAS, all applicants for cannabis licenses shall complete the application form and 

submit their applications solely through an online portal (applications will not be accepted in-

person in Borough Hall); and 

 

WHEREAS, the application form and accompanying instructions shall be made 

available on the Borough’s website for viewing and submission; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Borough has already issued letters of support for two (2) applicants for 

a Class 5 (retail) license, which is the maximum authorized by ordinance, so that no further 

applications for a Class 5 (retail) license will be accepted or considered by the Borough; and 

 

WHEREAS, the Borough Council, in order to provide for an efficient and controlled 

application process, desires to set control dates for applications to be submitted to the Borough; 

and 

 

WHEREAS, the control dates shall be February 15, 2023 through March 15, 2023, 

during which applications shall be accepted for consideration; 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Borough Council of the Borough of 

Tinton Falls in the County of Monmouth, State of New Jersey that: 

 

1. Completed applications for cannabis licenses, except for Class 5 (retail) licenses, 

shall be accepted beginning on February 15, 2023 and ending on March 15, 2023. 

 

2. All applications shall be made through the approved application form and shall be 

submitted solely through an online portal (applications will not be accepted in-person 

in Borough Hall). 
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3. The application shall be provided, along with accompanying instructions, on the 

Borough website and made available to the public. 
 
      
     _________________________________ 
     John Manginelli, Council President 

 
 

BOROUGH OF TINTON FALLS COUNCIL 

 

Council Member Moved Second Ayes Nays Absent Abstain 

Ms. Buckley       

Mrs. Clay       

Dr. Dobrin       

Mr. Nesci       

Mr. Manginelli       

CERTIFICATION 

 

 I, Michelle Hutchinson, Borough Clerk of the Borough of Tinton Falls, hereby certify the foregoing to be a 

true copy of a resolution adopted by the Tinton Falls Borough Council at their meeting held February 7, 2023. 

 

 WITNESS, my hand and the seal of the Borough of Tinton Falls this 7th day of February 2023. 

         

 

             

      Michelle Hutchinson 

      Borough Clerk 

 


